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Chill Out Club Members

No Driving or Parking on the School Site at any time

Dear Parents and Carers 
We do not allow any parents to drive on to the school site in the morning or after-school.
The car park is very tight and there have been several near misses with staff driving in to work around the blind corners. When teachers are driving in to school, they are not expecting cars to come in the other direction.
Please park outside and just away from school and walk in with your child. 

Thank you for your support
Matt Ward (Headteacher)   
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